
Our relationship with M. Lizen Mfg. over the last 7 years has been a great one.

We have always been able to count on the people at M. Lizen to get us the parts that

we need in a timely manner. They have worked with us when lead times have been

short, and have always been willing to do whatever is needed to get the job done,

without sacrificing quality.

Their courteous, honest and professional approach to business has made doing

business with them a pleasure.

Mark Grzebielucha

Vice President of Operations

Van Dyke Industries


